Montgomery County Planning Board THE MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL PARK AND PLANNING COMMISSION

4

2425 Reedie Drive Floor 14 Wheaton, MD 20902



MontgomeryPlanningBoard.org

February 23, 2023

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Montgomery County Planning Board

FROM:

Jeff Zyontz, Chair, Montgomery County Planning Board

SUBJECT:

Appointment of Vice Chair

On March 2, 2023, I will entertain a motion to select a new Vice Chair. Vice Chair Amy Presley did not seek a re-appointment by the Council and will be replaced. I thank her for her service to the Board and the residents of Montgomery County.

On February 28, the Council will be replacing one or two members in addition to Vice Chair Presley. Commissioner Piñero and I will stay on the Board until replaced. I have been told to anticipate that a permanent Board will be fully installed be the Council by mid-June. I would like to leave the selection of a permanent Vice Chair to the full permanent Board. To that end, I recommend that the Board appoint Roberto Piñero as its Vice Chair.